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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/07/2024  07:46:482024/2799/P COMMNT Nicholas Concern around dust, noise and disruption during renovation works. How will applicants seek to minimise 

this?

22/07/2024  18:12:492024/2799/P OBJ CRASH CRASH objects to the design finish of the proposed extension - as shown in the 142_A_visual submission. It 

is not a contemporary finish nor is it in keeping with the conservation area - it falls between the two and would 

not be a welcome addition to the building or stretch of Goldhurst. It would, in our view be preferable to be a 

highly modern (ie fully glazed) extension or an unstuccoed extension. CRASH accepts that it can't be seen 

from the street but feels that it neither preserves or enhances the conservation area and as such should be 

redesigned.
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